Dear All,

               IEEE Student Branch, UET is organizing an interactive event namely “Student Professional Awareness Conference” (SPAC).  That is scheduled from 24th April 2010 to 28th April 2010. The sole purpose of this event is to: 

1. Provide students with proper insight of professional areas of engineering.

2. Manifest new research trends.

3. Equip them with necessary entrepreneurial skills & much more!

The interested students are urged to register for this event as soon as possible at IEEE registration desks (at National Library and Electrical Engineering Department).

For further details please refer to:       http://www.uet.edu.pk/SPAC/
                                                                    http://www.ieee-uet.org/SPAC/
Email:                                                          s-pac@ieee.org

Best Regards,

Omer Saleem Bhatti

Vice-Chair

IEEE Student Branch

 UET, Lahore.

